Hrvesd Od I,

P.O.,Box 112
Cisco, TEXAS 76437

817 -442.3504

March 18, 1976

Mr. G.-0. Bain
Logan, w Mexico

Dear Mr. Bain:

In a previous telephone conversation with you,
it was established that you were paid for some work cov-
ering pits and clearing locations where Olympic Petroleum
Company drilled 2 wells in the Southwest quarter (SW/4) of
the Southwest quarter (SW/4) of Section 27, Township 16
North, Range 33 East Harding County, New Mexico. One well
abandoned before completion and the other well moved a short
distance to completion. You also related to me that for
an additional $100.00 you would return to the location and
clear location to the satisfaction of the 0il and Gas Commission
of the State of New Mexico.

Since talking with you I have contacted Mr. CArl
Ulvog, Senior Geologist regarding requirements for clearing
the above mentioned location. Enclosed is a copy of his
letter, setting out the necessary requirements.

I would like for you to return to the above
mentioned location, clear same as required by 0il and Gas
Commission in accordance with the copy of letter enclosed
from Mr. Carl Ulvog.

I am enclosing a draft for $105.00. The extra
$5.00 is for a pack of poloroid films. When you have fin-
ished the job, please take a poloroid picture of the location,
insert the picture or pictures in the envelope draft and
deposit it in the bank as you would a check. It will be paid
on its arrival at my bank.
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Thank you for your early attention to this
matter.

Sincerely,

STANLEY J. PIRTLE

sSJp/jlc
Encl: draft
cc:+"Mr. Carl Ulvog
Sante Fe, New Mexico




